
I would like to say that I am against any Medicare funding of abortions and especially 
late term abortions. It is totally unjust that my tax money is being used to kill the 
youngest members of our society. There are too many abortions in Australia and we 
need to do all that we can to bring this number down. If mothers were actually more 
informed on what happens in an abortion, and the consequences, and were actually 
supported in their time of stress and need, I believe there would be a reduction in the 
huge number of abortions in Australia. There should be a large increase in the amount 
of funding for objective counselling for mothers, which is not run by the abortion 
industry but by independent organisations. 
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